## **Patty Krueger**

From: Lucy Apatiki [vbclucy@yahoo.com]

Sent: Monday, February 16, 2009 3:56 PM

To: Sen. Donny Olson

Subject: SB85

Community and Regional Affair Chairman Senator Donald Olson

Dear Senator Olson,

This is a letter of support for SB 85. As you may recall we had the great honor of meeting with you on February 12 regarding this important bill. I want to thank you for giving us opportunity to voice our concerns. I am in total support of this bill. We in rural Alaska deal with too many tragedies related to alcohol abuse. Anything that will lessen the problem will be helpful. I believe as we continue to work together we can be a part of the solution.

Again, thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Lucy Apatiki, SW student